
I safely arrived in Argentina on February 10th!
The very same day I was able to attend a

wedding at the Henry's church. The people at
the churches here have been so kind to me!

They have helped me a lot with learning Spanish
and getting used to how things are done here.

The Henry family has been incredibly supportive
as they’ve helped me settle in comfortably. I'm
very thankful for the opportunity to learn from

them. They are currently working at two
churches, Iglesia Bautista Fe and since January,

Iglesia Bautista Esperanza.

February 2024...

I have comfortably settled into my
apartment and started my

language school. My teacher,
Karen, deserves special mention

for her patience and the progress I
have made in learning Spanish.

I deeply appreciate your prayers and
support as I embark on this exciting
journey! Argentina is very different
from anything I have experienced

before. I’m grateful for this opportunity
to be here. Please continue to keep me

in your prayers while I am here and
learning the language.
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